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ISSA 66 Assembly Meeting and Annual Convention 
Barceló Sevilla Renacimiento 

Seville 
October 26th and 27th , 2024 

 
 
Dear ISSA National Association Members, 
 
The beautiful city of Seville is waiting to welcome the ISSA family between October 26th and 
27th this year as the host city for the 66th ISSA Assembly Meeting and Annual Convention. 
 
The five star Barceló Sevilla Renacimiento has been chosen as the place where it will all 
happen. It is well-known for its architecture and design that evokes the Guggenheim 
Museum in New York, capturing the interest of the visitor at first sight.  
 
This is an important event in the ISSA Calendar as it is the first Convention of my Presidency 
and is being held in my beautiful country. Your attendance is therefore expected and 
required.  
 
The ISSA Assembly meeting will take place in the morning of Friday 25th October. As an 
incentive to attend, you will receive one free delegate pass to the Convention per National 
Association for your Assembly member. This will include entry into the ISSA 66 Conference, 
exhibition as well as Gala Dinner. You will need to book your place by June 28th, 2024 to 
qualify for the free entry, by emailing the secretariat at secretariat@shipsupply.org as soon 
as possible. 
 
We can all look forward to high level networking and debate at the Main Conference, Gala 
Dinner as well as the highly successful ‘ISSA Meet the Customer’ event which will, once 
again, pair ISSA members opposite specially invited procurement officers from our list of 
ISSA Honorary Members of shipowners and managers. 
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The ISSA conference will be held in the mornings of the 26th and 27th, with the ‘ISSA Meet 
the Customer’ being held in the afternoons, all guaranteeing two days of the best 
networking and business interaction. 
 
The Gala Dinner, which will be held in the evening of Sunday October 27th, is a firm 
favourite of ISSA Convention attendees and offers the perfect opportunity for excellent 
dining and socialising. 
 
I have attached the Sponsorship Document for your information and onward transmission to 
all of your members.  There are some excellent opportunities to become involved in the 
Seville event.  I am pleased to say we have two Silver Sponsors on board already and the 
WiFi sponsorship has already been snapped up.  If you require any further information 
please do forward your enquiries to the ISSA Secretariat. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all in October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rafael Fernandez 
ISSA President 


